
EDISON Math Olympiad Program
2011 - 2012

Dear Edison Parents,

During this school year, fourth, fifth and sixth graders will have the chance to participate in the Mathematical Olympiads for Elementary and Middle Schools (MOEMS), a wonderful interschool competition focusing on developing problem solving skills.  There will be five contests this year between November, 2011 and March, 2012.  Each contest contains five problems that are both challenging and engaging. 

In preparation for the five contests, we plan on having weekly after school coaching sessions from 3:00 to 4:00. These will typically take place on Mondays.  The contests are about 30 minutes each and will be administered during some of the regularly scheduled coaching sessions.  Our first student meeting will be October 24 from 3:00 to 4:00 in room 110 at Edison.  An informational meeting for parents and students will take place on Wednesday, October 12 from 3:00 to 3:45 in room 110.  Attendance at this informational meeting is encouraged but not required.  A tentative schedule will be distributed at this meeting and can also be found at the website listed below.

This will mark the seventh year that Edison School has participated in the Mathematical Olympiad program and we look forward to seeing new and familiar faces this fall.  If you would like your child to participate in MOEMS this year, please complete the enclosed registration form and return to the Edison Office by Friday, October 7.

Each participating student will receive an official MOEMS certificate and all are eligible for other local and national MOEMS awards.  Our main goal for the students is to develop their enthusiasm for problem solving and mathematics by exposing them to challenging problems, interesting puzzles, and the underlying mathematical concepts. 

We have included some samples problems from the previous Olympiads on the back of this sheet.  Please take a look and have your child try them! You may wish to try these problems yourselves!

Please feel free to contact us with any questions about the program.

Sincerely,

Dr, Robert Mann, Person in Charge of Olympiad (PICO) and Coach
Dr. James Olsen, Math Olympiad Coach and Edison MOEMS webmaster
Visit http://www.moems.org/  for information about the Math Olympiads program and local information (including Edison schedule) will be posted at http://www.wiu.edu/users/mfjro1/wiu/contests/moems/front.htm 

